
August 15, 2011 
 

Decision by Mail on Procedures for the Preparation of Independent Technical Reviews  
of FIP Investment Plans 

 
Dear colleague, 
 
We are writing to request your review and approval by mail of the Procedures for the Preparation of 
Independent Technical Reviews of FIP Investment Plans. This is a revision to the document that was 
reviewed by the FIP Sub-Committee at its meeting in June.  You will recall that the Sub-Committee 
requested the CIF Administrative Unit to circulate a revised version of the document to the FIP Sub-
Committee for approval by mail, taking into account the comments made during the meeting and written 
comments to be submitted to the Administrative Unit by July 15, 2011.  
 
The revised document is attached below for your review and approval. 
 
The Sub-Committee is invited to approve the following decision: 
 

The FIP Sub-Committee reviewed the revised document, Procedures for the Preparation of 
Independent Technical Reviews of FIP Investment Plans, dated August 15, 2011, and 
approves the procedures described in the document as a basis for reviewing the quality of a 
proposed investment plan under the FIP.  The FIP Sub-Committee requests the CIF 
Administrative Unit, in collaboration with the MDB Committee, to keep under review the 
application of these procedures and to draw to the Sub-Committee's attention any 
suggested modifications that may facilitate the independent quality review process. 
 

If we do not receive any objection to the proposed decision by close of business on August 29, 2011, 
we will consider the decision to have been adopted and will confirm the final decision in writing. 
 
Sincerely, 
Patricia Bliss-Guest, 
Program Manager 
Administrative Unit, Climate Investment Funds 
 
 
CIF Administrative Unit 
1818 H Street NW 
Washington, D.C. 20433 
www.climateinvestmentfunds.org 
  
 


